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Invitation to Archaeological Site 
Directors’ – Syria 

Heritage for Peace, within the framework of the 
international co-operation established under the auspices 
of UNESCO Observatory for the Safeguarding of Syria’s 
Cultural Heritage, invites archaeologists who prior to 2011 
were directing archaeological research projects in Syria, to 
participate in a brief survey.  

The survey consists of 10 questions. 

The aim of the survey is to make a constructive 
contribution towards rehabilitating Syria’s cultural 
heritage sites by gathering information about the known 
status of archaeological sites. 

Your personal information will be used for internal 
purposes only.  

The information you provide about your site will be 
collated with data from other archaeological sites located in 
Syrian provinces and will be made available upon request 
to legitimate heritage agencies only. 

The results of the survey will be shared in open discussions 
and initiatives for technical support involving recognised 
and trusted heritage bodies. 

We would be grateful if you would kindly pass this 
information on to other colleagues who may be able to help 
contribute. 

You can participate in the survey at: 
https://www.surveymonkey.com/s/KKR8MMF 

Heritage for Peace consists of volunteers who are leading 
Syrian and international experts comprising of academics, 
scholars, heritage professionals and independent advisors. 

Visit Heritage for Peace: http://www.heritageforpeace.org/ 

With sincere thanks, 
Isber Sabrine 
Chair Heritage for Peace 

http://www.heritageforpeace.org/

